Critic Clothing Corp.
400 Renaissance Center, Suite 2600
Detroit, MI 48243

SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION

DATE: June 7, 2017

MATERIAL EVENT: Change in Control of Issuer

On June 7, 2017, Alec Simione, the Company’s controlling shareholder, agreed to transfer his 2,000,000
shares of preferred stock in the Company to Saint James Capital Management LLC, a company controlled
by John Figliolini, pursuant to a Securities Purchase Agreement. Mr. Simione received proceeds of
$20,000 in the transaction. The source of the consideration paid to Mr. Simione was the existing funds of
the purchaser. As part of the agreement, Mr. Simione agreed to pay all of the outstanding debts in the
Company.

In connection with the sale of his controlling interest in the Company, on July 7, 2017, Mr. Simione
appointed Mr. Figliolini as the Company’s new Director, President, CEO, Secretary and Treasurer and
then resigned from all officer and director positions. There were no other arrangements or understandings
between Mr. Simione and Mr. Figliolini with respect to election of directors or other matters. There was
no known disagreement with Mr. Simione regarding the Company’s operations, policies, or practices.

On June 7, 2017, the Company signed a subscription agreement with Saint James Capital Management
LLC and issued it 3,000,000,000 shares of common stock in exchange for $25,200.

As a result of these transactions, there has been a change in control of the Company.

John Figliolini is our newly appointed Director, President, CEO, Secretary and Treasurer. Mr. Figliolini
has been in the Financial Securities industry since 1982 in several different capacities. From 1992 to
current Mr. Figliolini has concentrated in the Corporate Finance area.

Aside from disclosed herein, the Company’s newly-appointed officer and director has not had any
material direct or indirect interest in any of the Company’s transactions or proposed transactions over the
last two years. At this time, the Company does not not have a written employment agreement or other
formal compensation agreement with Mr. Figliolini.

Following the transactions described above, the Company’s corporate offices have been moved and the
Company’s phone number has changed. The Company’s new office address and email is:

400 Renaissance Center
Suite 2600

Detroit, MI 48243
john@berkshire-inc.com



